
  

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,   

 

CFE Tax Advisers Europe has prepared an Opinion Statement on the EU Commission 

consultation undertaken in Q1 2020 concerning a potential initiative to strengthen the 

Directive on Administrative Cooperation in Direct Taxation, concerning the ability of tax 

administrations across the EU to obtain tax-related information on taxpayers who generate 

income via the digital platform economy. CFE Tax Advisers Europe welcomes the 

opportunity to contribute to this public consultation of the European Commission. 

 

We invite you to read the Opinion Statement and remain at your disposal for any queries 

you may have. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Office Team at CFE Tax Advisers Europe 

 

Avenue de Tervueren 188A 

B - 1150 Brussels 

T. +32 2 761 00 91 

E. info@taxadviserseurope.org 

W. www.taxadviserseurope.org  
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